
Task # 23 - 02 Date:   26th January 2023 

 

Meet: King George V Park 

 

Our volunteers came out in force today for 3 different tasks at King George V Park.  
 
We had a massive delivery of woodchip from by Idverde and Charnwood Borough Council 
that needed to be shovelled into bags and raked into place all over the sensory gardens to 
help keep weeds away and moisture in the ground for the summer.  
 

  
 We also had a small team clearing 
away some of the bramble from 
around the boundary edge.  
 
We have removed some roots where 
they were starting to encroach 
towards the path, but the brambles 
near the wall will be back later in the 
year providing fruit and habitat. 
 
All green waste is collected and 
recycled via Serco and Charnwood 
Borough Council 
 

 
 
 



  
 
We also put the signs out to try to help protect the daffodil bulbs 
that are just beginning to come through.  
 
These were all planted by volunteers, local families and children in 
recent years and do provide some wonder spring colour if allowed 
the flourish  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks to the team today: (L-R) Bob, Steve, Stewart, Nick, Andy, Karen, Ali, Margaret, and 
Pat, plus Bill & Andrew not on the photo today.  
 

Next Task: 
Thursday 10:00 9th Feb 

Location: Millennium Park, Melton Road entrance 
 

 


